
 “We can ride  
and walk to school 

safely - it starts  
with us!”   
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Where did they come from?  
Children can be unpredictable and easily 
distracted so they might not be watching out for 
you as a road user.  
Our school carpark and the roads around our 
school get very busy during pick-up and drop-off 
times.  Remember to… 

• be on the lookout at all times. 
• drive at the speed limit - even if you are 

running a few minutes late.  
• be alert for other motorists, pedestrians 

and cyclists. 
Together we are Active Travel Ambassadors!  

In the carpark: 
Drive at walking speed - 10km/h 

Roads around the school: 
Limit your speed to 40km/h 
between 8am and 4pm.  


